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SYNOPSIS An ordinance to create the Little Rock Public Safety 

Commission. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT None. 

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the ordinance. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

In April 2022, Mayor Frank Scott, Jr., created a panel 

focused on reducing violent crime in the City, i.e., the 

H.O.P.E. Advisory Council (Holistic Outreach and 

Prevention in Every neighborhood). A key recommendation 

of the H.O.P.E. Advisory Council was to establish a Public 

Safety Commission which would focus on ways to reduce 

and to prevent violent crime in the City of Little Rock.  

 


